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This will cause undue harm to my family and I who live in a residential neighborhood 

and have no other source for water have spent our own hard earned money for 23 

years on our well and upkeep and we should not not after our home has been here 

for over 50 years be forced to endure these unnecessary and upsurge new charges it 

negatively impacts us as home owners just so you can swoop up new taxes not to 

mention what it will do to our neighboring ranchers and farmers  


